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The Applicant filed this ATA seeking to revise its General Exchange Tariff.  In this filing, the 
Applicant is proposing to amend its tariff to remove the returned check charge provision.  
Returned check charges were de-tariffed in Case No. 10-1010-TP-ORD pursuant to the 
implementation of Substitute Senate Bill 162. 

The Staff reviewed all documents and exhibits filed on January 27, 2017 and found that the 
application is reasonable.  Therefore, Staff recommends that the Applicant's application for tariff 
amendment (ATA) be approved.   
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